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ACCREDITATION COMMITTEE OF THE IRBA: SUBJECT MATTER EXPERTS 

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 

Johannesburg / 7 April 2021 

 

 

Please take note of the Call for Applications advertisement for Subject Matter Experts to support 

the Accreditation Committee (ACCOM) in its evaluation of an application by a professional body 

seeking accreditation. 

 

Members of the panel will be required to evaluate the application for accreditation submitted by the 

professional body against the required competencies of Registered Auditors,  as set out in the 

IRBA's competency framework and contained within the Accreditation Model. 

 

Subject matter experts are an integral part of the ACCOM's evaluation process and have an 

important opportunity to make a meaningful contribution to the auditing profession, in the public 

interest, at a national level through the generous contribution of their expertise. 

 

An application form, and further information regarding the Board and the Statutory Committees, are 

available on the IRBA website. 

 
 

Nadine Kater 

Director: Education and Transformation  
 

https://www.irba.co.za/upload/ACCOM%20Subject%20matter%20expert%20advert_6%20April%20(RA%20ACCA%20Academic)(1).pdf
https://www.irba.co.za/upload/Accreditation%20Model.pdf
https://www.irba.co.za/about-us/who-is-the-irba/statutory-committees

